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Comments: I support withdrawal of mining in the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed. Toxic mining of the

area will pollute waters and damage this area sacred to Native peoples. When an environment is ruined by this

type of mining it i not returned to its original state. It is a permanent damage. Further, the people living on the

land do not benefit from the mining activity. The mining is done for the profit of a absentee corporation. We

should not be allowing corporations to colonize our lands for profit. Please put lands and people over profits.

Thank you

Janet Hedgepath


